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Santiago, Chile

February 9, 1983

Dear Bill:

It was a pleasure to see you again and
exchange views on my visit to Washlngton
last month. .

I've enclosed a long article on you
published by the New York Times service,
which you may not have seen in its entirety.

I just returned from Easter Island where
I inaugurated a NASA laser satellite tracklng
station.

" You have a standing invitation to come
visit Chile and stay with us at the Residence.
We are in the midst of summer.

Warmest regards.

Si; rely,

14
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James D. Theberge
Ambassador

The Honorable
William J. Casey, Director,
Central Intelligence Agency.,
Washington, D.C.

Approved For Release 2008/01/30 : CIA-RDP85M00364R001803520040-2




